

December 17, 2014

PINE BELT QUILTERS 2014-2015 Officers

President:

Susie Jackson

susiejackson39421@yahoo.com 601-943-5359

Vice President:

Paula Jones

quiltingmimiipj@att.net

Treasurer:

Margie Hancock

wayneandmargie@comcast.net 601-582-5331

Secretary/Newsletter:

Linda Flanders

newsletterpbq@comcast.net 601-544-0345

Membership Director:

Anne Esteve

hawaiilove@bellsouth.net 601-928-5553

Website:

www.pinebeltquilters.com

Blog:

www.pinebeltquilters.com

PBQ CHRISTMAS MEETING



Susie Jackson opened the December meeting by introducing Connie Hitt who sang her quilter's version of "My Favorite Things." Connie then led the group in singing a couple Christmas carols. Julie Radovich offered a thought for the day; and Kat Spangler, associate minister of University Baptist Church, offered a prayer for the season.

There was a long list of people to add to our prayer list. Please keep them in your thoughts. Debbie Demarks had a recent biopsy. New

member Barbara Dickson's husband has cancer. Martha Ginn is recuperating from knee replacement surgery. Paula Jones' husband is recovering from heart surgery. Former member Rhoda Libiez, who moved to Houston, has been placed in a hospice unit. Kim Overstreet is recovering from a crushed shoulder. Geraldine Simmons passed away last week. Shirley Walley lost her house and all its contents in a fire.

Dianne McLendon distributed the last of the friendship blocks for 2014. The winners were

